The Hon. Catherine King, Federal Minister for Infrastructure, Transport, Regional
Development & Local Government

Dear Minister King,

Congratulations on your appointment as the Minister for Infrastructure, Transport,
Regional Development & Local Government.

The Moruya Bypass Action Group represents members of the Moruya community
who have come together because they are concerned about the selection process for
the preferred Moruya Bypass route announced by Transport for NSW. It will impact
productive agricultural land, rural properties, local businesses and the environment,
as well as the amenity and social fabric of our town.

We believe that the Moruya community deserves the best bypass solution possible.
This has clearly not been delivered to date by Transport for NSW, so we are writing
to you in your capacity as Federal Minister for Infrastructure, Transport, Regional
Development & Local Government to ensure that any federal funding upon which this
project will be reliant must be conditional upon delivery of a comprehensively planned
bypass based on genuine community consultation which generates tangible benefits
for Eurobodalla residents and visitors.

Transport for NSW have recently conducted a third round of community consultation
on this project proposal, and we attach a copy of our submission to this process in
order to give you insight regarding the serious issues which have plagued this
undertaking from the outset.

Members of our group are available to meet (either in person or via Zoom) with staff
from your office to discuss our concerns in further detail.

Yours sincerely
Julie Morgan

obo
Moruya Bypass Action Group



